
Chetek Area Scholarship Foundation, Inc. 
April 28, 2008 

5:30 pm  
Chetek High School Guidance Office 

In attendance: 
Dawn Knutson    Alyce Bannister    Fred Bannister 
John Flor    Connie Olson    Shari Gaier 
Christi Paul    Tim Knutson    Mary Huset 
Eunice Dewey 
     

Meeting was called to order by President T. Knutson. 
 
Motion by A Bannister and seconded by Dewey to accept minutes of last meeting.  Motion carried.   
 
Motion by F. Bannister and seconded by Flor to approve the treasurer’s report which included a 
current balance of $199,533.33.  Motion carried.  D. Knutson reported that the November ‘07 
mailing generated about $8000. 
 
F. Bannister announced that a 2nd solicitation letter will be mailed this summer.  After careful 
analysis it was determined that giving is most generous and consistent from alumni who graduated 
between 1942—1960.  There are about 690 donors from these classes who will receive the letter. 
 
D. Knutson reported that she is continuing to work on the new website www.chetekscholarships.com   
 
The Scholarship Selection Committee of Bannister, Gaier and Huset reported their recommendations 
for scholarships for 2008.  Motion by Huset and seconded by Flor to award 4 university scholarships 
and 1 technical scholarship to the following students in the following amounts:  (Note that university 
scholarships will be distributed as $500 after the 1st semester (or Jan ‘09); $1,000 after the 3rd 
semester (or Jan ‘10); and $1,500 after the 5th semester (or Jan ‘11).  Technical school scholarships 
will be $500 after the 1st semester.) Motion carried.   
 
The following students will be awarded CASF scholarships on CHS Awards Day on May 20 by Tim 
Knutson: 
Four year University Scholarships:  Tech Scholarship 
Nicole Bognar     Matthew Hell 
Spencer Nelson 
Emily Masters 
Emily Peterson 

 
T. Knutson announced that he met with Chetek Hydroflites representative Toby Kutrieb to discuss a 
joint fall fundraiser to be held October 4, 2008 at Red’s in Chetek.  It will be called Dollars for 

Skiers and Scholars.  Possible auctioneers have been approached.  Possible auction items and raffles 
were suggested including a car, paint sticks, trips, pictures, golf memberships, etc. 
 
T. Knutson will contact Bill Knickerbocker, Sr. and invite him to our next meeting in order for us to 
assist in the planning and solicitation of door prizes for the Fishy Four.  The Fishy Four will be held 
Saturday morning, July 5, 2008. 
 
Our next meeting will be on May 19, 2008, 5:30 pm at the guidance office of Chetek High School. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Connie Olson 
Secretary 
 



 
 


